
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF COHOCTON  

 
Please take notice that a public hearing will be held by the Village Board 
of Trustees on Wednesday, April 16, 2025 at 6:45 pm in the Village Office 

Building, 17 South Main St. Cohocton, regarding the Battery Energy 
Storage System Local Law. 

 
By Order of the Village Board of Trustees. 

 
Dated:  April 1, 2025 
 
Signed:  Ashley Adams  

Village Clerk 
 

 
 


